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Jennifer (City Clerks) Pitt 

From: Jared Golberg <jared@fifthelementgroup.com> 
Sent: Thursday, November 2, 2017 10:07 AM 
To: Francine Adamo 
Attachments: Winter Heat Lounge.jpg 

HI Francine, 

Cadillac Fairview is doing a WINTER WARM UP LOUNGE at Shops at Don Mills starting December 1st and ending December 23rd. We 
are going to have a 120'x70' area with specialty cocktails and sales with heated lounges for shoppers to come relax. Since we are not 
considered a farmers market, I need to get 7 SOPs for the 23 day lounge (1 for every 3 days). 

I am in need of a letter of Municipal Significance again from the city to get the ball rolling for the liquor License. 

The dates are as follows: 

December 1,6,7,8,13,14,15,20,21,22: 4pm- 11pm 
December 2,9,16,23: Noon - 11pm 
December 3,10,17: Noon - 9pm 

Attached is the floor plan with the dimensions of the area, lounges, 1 opening entrance and exit and fencing.  

The letters to the police, fire and public health have been drafted and will be sent once I get confirmation of non objection letter and SOP 
clearance.  

I hope this letter finds you well and I look forward to hearing from you. Any questions, please ask. Thank you so much for this! I believe we 
are on time this time around ;) 

Best, 

Jared Golberg, Managing Director 
Fifth Element Group 

12 Upjohn Rd. Unit 5. Toronto, ON. M3B 2V9 
p. 416.241.4440 x 3 
c. 647.894.3697 
facebook. Fifth Element Group 
twitter. @fifthelementgrp 
Instagram: @fifthelementgrp 
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